
Welcome to CAC!
We’re glad that you have joined us this morning to 

worship!  We invite you to worship with us as we seek to 

align our minds, words, and actions to the will and 

teaching of King Jesus. If you’re new to CAC, please 

complete a Connection Card and drop it in the 

offering basket. Don’t hesitate to contact us at 

cacharrisburg.org or visit us on Facebook.

CAC NEWS

Dates

To Note

May 13 – LT Meeting

May 20 – Elder Meeting

May 21 – Youth at Douglas’

May 26-31 – General Council

June 6 – Young Adult Pool Party

July 4-9 – LIFE 2025

July 26-30 – Mission Trip

Our Commission
We are here to love God 

and our neighbors by 

making disciples for King 

Jesus who make disciples for 

King Jesus.

Missions Spotlight – GABON: International Workers 

say, “We have much to be thankful for. The Gabonese 

presidential elections have come and gone, and all 

remains peaceful here. The interim president was 

elected with 90 percent of the vote, which shows that 

the country is very much behind him. May God use him 

and his administration to bless the people of Gabon!”

Pray for continued financial provision for the hospital--

we have had enough for each day and are very 

thankful for gifts that come in as we need them!

Giving Update      (Mar 31)

Mar Giving …......,..$24,936.12

Mar Expenses ....,...$18,305.70

Mar Budget ..….,...$20,374.16

YTD Giving …..........$54,196.12

YTD Expenses .......,.$50,778.16

YTD  Budget ……....$61,122.48

Perhaps you’ve never said this darndest saying. But just maybe there have been moments in 

your walk with King Jesus when you’ve embraced it. If so, you no doubt missed out, to one 

degree or another, on the realities we see in Acts 2. But what else did you miss out on? 

However you might answer this question, let it be a cautionary tale you share with others 

whenever they may express or embody this darndest saying. Gently but surely remind them 

that they (and we!) need the church more than we think!

Reflection

YOUNG ADULTS: Coming soon! CAC is excited to 

announce that starting in June, Luke and Jen 

Dougherty will be leading a group for young adults. This 

group will focus on providing opportunities to hang out, 

have fun, and support each other in living out our 

faith. Our kickoff will be held on Friday, June 6th at the 

Dougherty house at 6:00 pm. We’ll have a pool 

party/cookout. Save the date! More details to come as 

it gets closer. Sign-up in this week’s email link.

LIFE 2025: We have 13 students currently at the Eastern 

PA District Retreat and several of those will also be 

attending the C&MA LIFE conference in July. Please 

pray for them to be attuned to the leading of the Holy 

Spirit throughout these events. Pray, too, for the leaders 

as they prepare for the upcoming events.
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